Route 1
Kimberly,Idaho 83341

Oct. 12,1967

Dr. Alan EBryan

Department of anthropology
University of Alberta
Zdmonton, Albsrta, Canada

Dear Alan and Ruth:

Bvelyn and I are so sorry to have missed yvou when you wers
in Twin Falls. OQur original plans of three weeks wvacation had
to be chanzed because of som= business matters and also b=2czuse
fvie broke her ankle, The day you stopped by hers we had gone
to Bolise on a business appointment. I called Rob's Mothzr and
she s8ald you mizht be in Sunday evening so we wailted until
Monday hoping yvou would call.

Prancois Bordzs has been hzsre for fifteen days and we had a
most rewarding time experimenting with numerous artifact typess
and blade making - using a varlety of tools and techniguss,
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Francols saw Marle Wormington in Denver and she mentioned that
there is a possibility of another lithic technology conference in
Calgary next March. If this materializes then we could discuss
the Wilson Butt material further.

By the way, I don't remember saying that the blade was
removed from a polyhedral core - for the platform had been removed
and from a single blade with the platform missing there is no way
to identify the core type.

Saw Dixie in Pocatello briefly but haven't hesard a word from
Rob. Hope we get together soon.

Best wishes,

Don Z. Crabtree
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